Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2024/25 100 - Callout Fines
 
The request is:
Could I confirm who false fire callout fines are charged to? Is it just organisations with automated alarms or is it more extensive?

The response is:
I can confirm that Humberside Fire & Rescue do hold this information however, under Section 21 of the FOIA, organisations are not required to provide information which is accessible elsewhere. Please refer to our website for details relating to Unwanted Fire Signals, including our Position Statement; this will provide the information requested.

For your further information, the majority of false alarms are caused by organisations with automatic fire alarm systems. 

 Further information on Section 21 of the FOIA can be found here. 

 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner at www.ico.org.uk/foicomplaints. The postal address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

